
 

 
Kootenai Valley Resource Initiative  

 

  MEETING NOTICE  
 

April 1, 2013 - 6:00 p.m. 
Kootenai River Inn 

 
 
KVRI will host this meeting – and has requested that USFWS staff from the North 
Idaho Field office provide a briefing on the recent Proposed Listing for wolverine.  
This meeting is intended to provide an opportunity for all community members to 
become well informed on the proposal and understand how to comment. 
 
Please contact me if you have any questions; 208-267-3519. 
 
Thanks, Patty 
 
patty@kootenai.org 
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